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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I am a resident in Moonee Valley with a 4KW solar PV 

system.  From the point of view of our family finances, this reduction in the minimum FIT will likely 

impact us negatively. Of course, if there was more competition in FIT tariffs across retailers, this 

may not have such a negative impact, but there is not much evidence of this happening yet. 

Perhaps we could wait to see some positive competition in FITs across the industry before 

redistributing this income from citizens to private electricity retailers? 


